
Full Faculty Meeting Summary 

10/25/2023 

 

I. Proposals to modify FS handbook section 205.7 were discussed.  Two proposals were available 

to review by all faculty in a timely manner. A motion was made to adopt the first proposal 

(modifying existing FS handbook language where department heads choose the non-union merit 

award winners) and seconded. This motion included adding language from the second proposal 

to ensure librarians were eligible for merit awards. A friendly amendment was offered to change 

“very good” to “satisfactory”. That amendment was accepted. The motion passed without 

further discussion. 

 

II. Leslie Dickerson presented information related to current enrollment and plans to increase 

enrollment. 

 

III. Kat McCormick presented information on the learning management system transition from 

Moodle to Canvas. 

 

IV. NW reaccreditation was not discussed due to time. 


